
Gentlemen,
 
Sorry to bother you on Thanksgiving but this is important, and I didn’t want to delay
getting it out.
 
For those that are not going to be able to play in the President’s Cup for all three 
days you may sign up to play 1 or 2 days by doing the following:
 
Use our email sign up smgawednesday@gmail.com. 
 

1. Declare what days you are playing:
1. December 4, Wednesday
2. December 7, Saturday
3. December 11, Wednesday
4. If you are playing December 11 you will be able to attend the Hosted 

luncheon thanks to our Sponsor Blease Financial
2. You will be charged the normal $10 daily tournament fee for each event
3. On the day that you play you will be eligible for the “daily” prize money and 

Saddlebrooke Cup points that are awarded.
4. You will NOT be eligible for the overall prize monies or Saddlebrooke Cup 

points
5. You must signup by Saturday, December 1, 2024, by 3:00pm
6. NOTE:  This NOT our annual Partner’s luncheon / election that is scheduled 

for December 18 that you may sign up for through Chelsea.

 
Any questions please feel free to contact me.  Again, Happy Thanksgiving sorry for
the interruption of your day.
 
Terry Edwards
SMGA President
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